St George and St Martin's Cathole Ocademy

We would ke to begin by saying a huge Happy New Year to everypodyl We
hope. you dll had a warm and cosy Christmas, spending time with your nearest
and dearest Here's to a new year, hoping 2024 brings you all good health
and happiness  Ofter a very busy and successtul Qutumn Term, we are ready
for round two dt. St George and St Martin's, with a lot more. fun and excite-
ment waiting ahead This newsketter will give you more. information about what
5 going on in the classroom and what the. children wil be arming
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